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13th Lt. Governor Burt Jones

DeKalb and Fulton Constituent
Services Day August 27, 2024

EVENTS AROUND 
THE STATE

On Tuesday, August 27, Lt. Governor Burt Jones will be hosting mobile office
hours for constituents in DeKalb and Fulton Counties. 

Tuesday, August 27
When: 3:30pm-5:30pm

Twin Towers/ East Tower/ DCH Board Room - Room 470-A
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive SE 

Atlanta, GA 30334

Members of the DeKalb and Fulton County Legislative Delegations, City of
Atlanta, DeKalb and Fulton County Representatives, and several state agencies
will be in attendance. State agencies will staff tables for constituent questions
and requests. Grady Hospital nurses, a community partner, will be at the meeting
to provide free health checks for constituents.  

Agencies in Attendance:
Department of Community Health     Department of Driver Services
Department of Human Services         Georgia Board of Pardons and Paroles 
Georgia Public Library Services         Georgia Student Finance Commission
Technical College System of Georgia



Each Field Representative will hold weekly mobile office hours throughout
their assigned regions and will respond to constituent requests and questions.
Community members will be able to contact their designated representative
for event and meeting attendance. 

Please visit this dedicated page for contact information for each
representative, Georgia’s map detailing each region, and a constituent contact
form. This page will be updated with future meetings, town halls, and other
events held in each region throughout the year.

Second Annual Book Drive in Support of the
Georgia Council on Literacy

Lt. Governor Burt Jones will also host his second book drive in support of the Georgia
Council on Literacy in conjunction with the DeKalb and Fulton County Constituent
Services Day event on Tuesday, August 27. Last year, Lt. Governor Jones was proud to
announce that over 2,000 book were collected. The goal this year is 5,000 books. 

2024 Mobile Office Hours
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 Field Reps visited 86 counties as
of June 20 with over 12 office

hours planned for next month.  
Senator Tim Bearden

Luke Hetland, Field Representative
West Point Tech President Julie Post

The Georgia Council on Literacy was established by the passage of
Senate Bill 211 during the 2023 session. The following members were
appointed by the Lt. Governor and serve on the 30 member council:

Senator Clint Dixon (R – Buford) – Chairman Senate Education and Youth
Committee
Senator Billy Hickman (R – Statesboro) – Chairman Senate Higher Education
Committee
Senator Blake Tillery (R – Vidalia) – Chairman Senate Appropriations
Committee
Senator Jason Esteves (D – Atlanta)
Senator Freddie Powell Sims (D – Dawson)
Katie Bennett, Teacher
Jaillene Hunter, Board of Education Member
Dr. Bubba Longgrear, Superintendent
Malcolm Mitchell, Literacy Advocate

Anyone who would like to participate can drop off books at Lt.
Governor Jones’ Office – 24o State Capitol – at the designated box
before August 26, 2024. 

Jane McCall and Tom McCall
Luke Hetland, Field Representative

https://ltgov.georgia.gov/constituent-services/statewide-field-representatives
https://www.legis.ga.gov/legislation/64512
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Events Around the State
Earlier this month, Lt. Governor Burt Jones and staff visited Kia Georgia, the only Kia manufacturing
plant in the United States. The plant is located on 2,200 acres in West Point, Georgia and comes with a
total investment of $2.8 Billion. Lt. Governor Burt Jones was joined by Governor Brian Kemp, First Lady
Marty Kemp and other local and state leaders.

“

“I am always grateful for an opportunity to spend time in west Georgia, especially to see Kia’s continued investment
in both West Point and the state as a whole. Visiting Kia Georgia reinforced my appreciation for the hard work that
has kept Georgia the number one state in which to do business. I am so proud that Kia calls Georgia home.”

Staff members traveled around the state to meet with constituents, hear about their concerns and also
present proclamations to outstanding organizations and Georgia citizens who are making a difference
from the north Georgia mountains to the coast. 

Tour and meeting with employees and staff at
the Cemex facility in Warner Robins, GA. 

 Proclamation honoring the National Peace
Officers Memorial Ceremony at GMC in

Milledgeville, GA. 

Proclamation honoring new
Superior Court Judge Mark Hendrix

in Hinesville, GA. 

Southern Belle Farms in McDonough, GA for an
event hosted by the Georgia Farm Bureau.

Home for Our Troops home donation in 
Winder, GA. Thank you Army Staff Sgt. Daniel

Lister for your service.


